
 

 
 

Walpole Housing Partnership 
Tuesday, March 20, 2012 at 6:30p.m 

Room 116, Town Hall 
 

Minutes 
 
Attending: Bernard Goba; Daniel Daley; Denise Landry, Walpole Housing Authority and Stephanie 
Mercandetti, Economic Development & Grants Officer. 
 

1. The Chairman was unable to attend.  No votes were taken. 
 
2. Re-open discussion on housing opportunity with Habitat for Humanity: 

 
Previously, Habitat for Humanity had approached the WHP, and the Walpole Housing Authority 
separately, in an effort to collaborate on a Habitat project (single family affordable home).  Walpole has 
not participated in a project with Habitat in the past.  Ms. Mercandetti identified town owned parcels 
that meet the minimum land requirements for such a project from the Housing Production Plan.  Some 
of these properties were discussed and Mr. Goba and Mr. Daley were willing to visit the sites.  Some of 
the practical questions associated with the use of town land or WHA land were raised by Ms. 
Mercandetti and Ms. Landry.  The general consensus was that we should continue to explore the 
possibility of a Habitat for Humanity site.   

 
3. Next Meeting: Tuesday, April 17, 2012 at 6:30pm. 

 
4. Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 7:30pm. 
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